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HOME S WEST IMPROVING COMMUNICATION WITH BUILDERS ARCHITECTS SUPERINTENDENTS

Welcome to the first edition of

HOMESWEST CONSTRUCTION NEWS

This newsletter is a new initiative to improve the lines of
communication between the Ministry of Housing (Homeswest),
builders, architects and superintendents.

We will be distributing HOMESWEST CONSTRUCTION NEWS to
you quarterly as a means of keeping you up to date on a range of
topical issues and to give you an insight into how the Ministry is

doing its business.
Graeme Jones The newsletter is designed to keep you informed, so if you have

Director of Housing Procurement any ideas or comments on what you would like to see in your
newsletter, by all means give us a call.

Just a reminder that over Christmas, just like you, some
Homeswest staff will be taking holidays. :

While we will have reduced staff available,
we'll make sure all payments we have As Glen Jakovich

received are processed. says, ThinkSafe
WorkSafe!

Safety training as
always continues to
trying circumstances. We wish you and your be extremely

Finally, on behalf of the Ministry of Housing
thank you for a tremendous year under

families a restful and enjoyable Christmas important.
Homeswest through

the MBA is expanding

once again in 2001. its safety audit checks
into country areas.

é Excellent courses are

/// available through

both the MBA and

break. | look forward to working together
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WITH FLORENCE ONG [f‘?j;mme”ded by
DEPARTMENT OF HOUSING .

sub contractors and
superintendents.

Let’s all work towards
an accident free

2001.
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